Newsletter: Autumn Term, W/C 1st October

Headteacher: Mrs. L. J. Lewis B.Ed., Dip. E&M, NPQH

Deputy Head: Mrs. C. Lawrence-Dent, B. Sc., PGCE, NPQH

www.marshfieldprimary.co.uk school@marshfieldprimary.co.uk

01633 680303



Dear Parents and Carers.

Thank you for your kind donations for our Harvest collection. We had a wonderful harvest service to celebrate the time of year and to express thanks for the donations. All donations are passed on to Raven House to be distributed. More information can be found at http://www.ravenhouse.org/

Book Fayre

We have the Scholastic Book Fayre in school for the next 3 mornings. If you would like your child to purchase anything from the Fayre, could they please bring their money to school in a sealed envelope. There are small stationery items available from 50p to books for up to £10.

A big thank you to Mrs. Hesp for staffing the stalls for us.

PFA News

Dates for your diary-Curry and Quiz Night @ Y Maerun on 8th November PFA Christmas Fayre- 7th December PFA Christmas shops- 12th, 13th and 14th December.

Hwb Letters

Recently, a Hwb consent letter came home via pupil post for each child in the school. Parents/Guardians are requested to give consent for the Additional Services provided by Welsh Government for their child on the secure online platform. A polite reminder that these forms need to be sent back to the school by the end of this week. If you need another copy of the form, please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Sharing Celebrations

Congratulations to our school football team on their success at the recent AFC Newport County tournament in Spytty. Mr. Aubrey was thrilled by your skill, commitment and teamwork - well done! Many thanks also to Mrs. Fowler for her help with transportation.

Congratulations, also, to Emily S (Yr 1SJL) who achieved a distinction for her Pre-Primary Ballet Exam.

Finally, congratulations to Evan M (Yr4 TA) who completed his first GO TRI triathlon on Sunday at Newport International Sports Village run by NUTS (Newport Under 18s triathletes).

Mini- Marshfielders

We would like to invite all of our pre-schools to the first Mini-Marshfielders of the term. You will be able to meet Mrs. Lane and other members of the team. There will be plenty of toys for the children to play with and refreshments available. We hope to see you all on 11^{th} October at 10am in the school hall.

School Lunches- increase in payment

Please note that, as from today, the school lunch price has increased from £2.10 to £2.15.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Mrs. L. J. Lewis

Headteacher